
Subject: Bermuda Greens News- Clubhouse Reno Project to 
begin Monday! 
  
Dear Bermuda Greens Residents, 
 
We are excited to announce that the Bermuda Greens Clubhouse 
Renovation will begin this Monday, June 9th and will likely wrap up 
around the end of July.  During construction, access to the 
clubhouse will not be available. This is for everyone's safety and 
we will be sending updates of the project with pictures to keep 
everyone up to date. 
 
Due to the Florida Department of Health Regulations, the pool will 
be closed beginning June 9th and reopening around June 
30th.  The county is reviewing whether a portable restroom would 
suffice to keep the pool amenities open during construction, we 
are awaiting their response.  Imperial Gardens has graciously 
agreed to allow our residents to use their pool when the Bermuda 
Greens pool is unavailable.   
 
We appreciate everyone's patience as these upgrades are 
completed. 
 

Sara Catlett, CAM 
27499 Riverview Center Blvd. Ste. 134 
Bonita Springs, FL 34134 
P. (239) 444-1721 
 

 


